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Dear Esteemed Stakeholders: 
 
Since the October 2024 temporary prohibition of Sig Sauer’s P320, M17, and M18 firearms, the 
Washington State Criminal Justice Training Commission (WSCJTC) established a workgroup, who 
reviewed numerous reports of un-commanded discharge incidents and civil proceedings involving Sig 
Sauer’s P320, M17, and M18 firearms. The WSCJTC workgroup, consisting of criminal justice agency 
stakeholders, firearms industry representatives, Sig Sauer representatives, and WSCJTC staff, met to 
discuss the array of publicly sourced information and court filings, resulting in the production of a report 
(attached), which guided me in making my final determination. 
 
After reviewing the report and associated records, and carefully considering the safety of our staff, 
students, and guests, I found sufficient information to prohibit the current Sig Sauer P320, M17, and M18 
firearms from all properties owned or leased by the WSCJTC, indefinitely.  
 

• This prohibition includes all WSCJTC sponsored training and special event facilities 
(owned or leased).   

As the Executive Director of the WSCJTC, I empathize with the budgetary impacts of this decision, but 
must prioritize the safety of every person working, training, or visiting WSCJTC by continuing this 
prohibition. In accordance with WSCJTC’s commitment to transparency, I have attached the report, with 
imbedded links, to the content I reviewed, and upon which relied, in reaching this decision. 
 
To request additional records, visit WSCJTC Public Records Request. Please contact Assistant Director 
Dave Miller at dave.miller@cjtc.wa.gov or (206) 945-5872, or Deputy Director Jerrell Wills at 
jerrell.wills@cjtc.wa.gov or (206) 835-7365, should you have any questions.  
 
I would like to thank each participating stakeholder agency for supporting this process, and for providing 
their subject matter experts who contributed their time, knowledge, experience and dedication to each 
discussion. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Monica A. Alexander 
Executive Director 
 
Enclosure  
 
cc: Henry Gill, Firearms Program Manager 
 Dave Miller, Assistant Director, Training Bureau 
 Marisa Peer, Human Resources & Risk Manager  
 Christopher Travis, Division Manager, Applied Skills Training Division  
 Jerrell C. Wills, Deputy Director 
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